NOTICE
BARASAT GOVT. COLLEGE
(03/04/2019)
This is to inform to all concerned that a web based (CBCS) student management system and
financial management software is now available for the general use.The students of B.A./ B.Sc.

(Hons./General under CBCS system)are directed to log in to the students’ section of the portal

http://cloud.bgc.org.in/ to complete their profile and enter the marks of B.A./ B.Sc. SEM -1 W.B.S.U.
Examination, 2018-19 in the ‘University Marks Section’ within 28.04.2019. This process is extremely

important for taking admission in the upcoming 3" SEM, 2019 for all Hons. and general courses. The

students can also use their smart phone to avail this facility. A general guideline for successful

implementation of the process is available in the college website.
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